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To date, we did not have one case move through formal grievance procedures. There were 2 cases that 
were successfully resolved through mediation without the need for a grievance hearing. Both cases 
involved Graduate Student AIs and panels were formed, faculty advisors were assigned and then the 
hearings were not necessary. This is noted because last year, the bulk of the cases also involved AIs.  

The Committee did not conduct any other business separate from their readiness to conduct hearings. 


